
 
 

 

Year 3 and 4 Disco – Thursday 7th March 2024 
 
Following the success of last year’s party night, we are pleased to announce that the Year 3 and 4 
School Disco will take place:   
 
Date:  Thursday 7th March  
Time:   5.30 pm until 7.00pm 
Entry:  Ticket only - Tickets are £5.00 and include a drink and snack during the disco.  
 
The events will follow the same format as last year:  
 
Please bring your child to the main office doors at 5.30pm where each child will be registered. 
 
There will be: 

 A DJ playing loud music in the school hall, most of the lights will be turned off and there will 
be bright flashing lights, children can dance in here.    

 Games room, this will be a quiet space where children can play a quiet game with their 
friends.  

 Drink and snack available for everyone (as part of the ticket purchase). 

 Sweet stall (various prices ranging from 10p to 50p) – we recommend a maximum of £2 per 
child. 

 
At 7pm please make your way through DASH gates, near Majorie’s garden, to the back of the hall 
where you will be able to collect your child. Please ensure that the school are aware if you child is 
going home with a different parent.   
 
We really need some parents to stay and help with the event so if you can do so, please let us know 
on 07737 177246 or fods.info.mail@gmail.com. 
 
Deadline for the purchase of tickets is Tuesday 5th March. Please send the money, in an envelope 
clearly marked with your child’s name and class, to the Junior School Office. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Joanne 
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